Healthcare in the Dominican Republic is a three-tiered system. The lowest tier groups
in outlying areas, even though promised free care, are frequently left with no access to
services. It is this group that The Healing Hands Abroad Foundation is committed to
helping. Following the success of our Team's inaugural mission, we are planning future
collaboration with the Ministry of Health and the staff of the Ricardo Limardo Hospital.
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